

NHPA Newsletter - October 2020

1 message

The NH Providers Association <nhpa@memberclicks-mail.net>

Reply-To: info@nhproviders.org
To: kiri@nhproviders.org

Mon, Oct 19, 2020 at 2:38 PM

NHPA E-Newsletter



October 2020

In This Issue...

- 1. Registration is Open!
- 2. News and Resources

Become a Member Today

The NHPA has a beneficial membership for everyone, whether you work directly in the field of substance misuse, work with populations in need of substance use services, or are studying to work in the field, the NHPA has a benefits package specific to your unique needs as an individual or agency! Learn more about the benefits of membership by visiting OUR WEBSITE or by completing an APPLICATION today.



Member Benefit Spotlight



Registration is Open!

NH BEHAVIORAL HEALTH SUMMIT

Workshop descriptions have been released for the 2020 NH Behavioral Health Summit to be held virtually on December 7 & 8, 2020. Be sure to take advantage of the early bird discount through October 31st and Save \$50! Visit www.nhbhs.com to learn more!

Discover How Your Nonprofit Can Thrive During COVID-19

During the initial onset of the Coronavirus, UST launched a **COVID-19 Resource Center** exclusively for 501(c)(3) nonprofits. This webpage, which has recently been revamped, offers a wide variety of educational content—including unemployment insights, workforce trends, employee wellness tips, COVID-19 FAQs and more.

As we all continue to navigate these uncertain times, UST will continue to populate this resource center with new and innovative tools. Some of the NEWEST additions to this robust webpage include the following resources:

- 2020 Telecommuting Toolkit
- Webinar Recording: Workplace Re-Entry Strategies
- COVID-19 Nonprofit Stories

Be sure to check out the revamped COVID-19 Resource Center today!

In the News

How the pandemic has worsened opioid addiction
A Guide to Telehealth for Patients and Providers

State Fiscal Situation Improves with Higher Revenues and Agency Underspending







Early Bird Closes October 31st



JOIN US VIRTUALLY DECEMBER 7TH & 8TH

VIEW THE WORKSHOPS HERE

Trouble viewing this image?
Visit www.nhbhs.com to learn more and register.

VIEW THE EXHIBIT AND SPONSORSHIP PROSPECTUS

News and Resources

WE HAVE ADDED FEATURES TO THE NH BEHAVIORAL HEALTH JOB BOARD

The COVID-19 pandemic has made these times even more uncertain for our behavioral health workforce. It is more critical than ever for agencies to reach the right candidates and for professionals to access the career opportunities that best match their skills and experience. The NHPA job board exclusively serves those representing behavioral health service providers in NH and is promoted to over 3,000 professionals across the state and beyond. This ensures your listing will reach highly qualified candidates seeking positions in NH.

New features include:

- Job seekers can now upload a resume so employers can find you!
- You can now purchase the option of having your open position emailed directly to the profiles in our database (over 3000!) alerting them of your job post.

Regular listings are currently free for NHPA organizational members!

POST OR REVIEW THE LISTINGS TODAY!

COVID-19 RESOURCE PAGE FOR BEHAVIORAL HEALTH PROVIDERS

The NH Providers Association has developed a frequently updated COVID-19 resource page for behavioral health providers. In the interest of dispersing timely information to the widest audience, this information is accessible to the public and members alike.

VISIT THE RESOURCE PAGE

SAMHSA RELEASES 2019 NATIONAL SURVEY ON DRUG USE AND HEALTH (NSDUH) REPORT DATA FINDINGS

The Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration released the 2019 National Survey on Drug Use and Health (NSDUH). The annual survey is the nation's primary resource for data on mental health and substance use among Americans.

As the NSDUH demonstrates, substance misuse and mental illness continue to be major problems for Americans. These issues demand continued attention and focus across all American communities. The data also reflect impressive progress on the nation's opioid crisis.

View The Report

NEW FUTURES SEEKING APPLICATIONS FOR AOD/SUD POLICY ADVISORY COMMITTEE

New Futures is looking to add new members to their Alcohol and Other Drugs/Substance Use Disorder Policy Advisory Committee. The Committee, which meets monthly, helps New Futures' staff to identify policy priorities and determine strategic approaches to best accomplish our legislative goals of improving public health outcomes.

To ensure a variety of voices and experiences are represented around the table, New Futures is seeking individuals and family members with lived experience addressing substance use disorder, treatment providers, business professionals, veterans and/or active military members, and others who have interest or experience with substance use disorders.

The Committee charter and other information is available **HERE**. To apply, please fill out this application form: **New Futures AOD/SUD Policy Advisory Committee**.

NATIONAL COUNCIL FOR BEHAVIORAL HEALTH RELEASES PHASE 3 INFOGRAPHIC

The application portal for U.S. Department of Health and Human Services' (HHS) new Phase 3 Provider Relief funding is now open. **The deadline to apply is Friday, November 6**.

The Administration singled out the critical work of behavioral health care providers in their announcement of the \$20 billion in additional available funding. To expedite the calculation and distribution of payments, we urge you to apply as soon as possible.

Application instructions **HERE**.

DOWNLOAD THE INFOGRAPHIC PDF

SUPPORTING PEOPLE WHO USE STIMULANTS

Hosted by NH Recovery HUB November 16, 2020 11:00 am - 12:30 pm

Learn how to meet the unique needs of people who use stimulants. The training will cover simulant trends, side effects, and harm reduction.

REGISTER HERE

NH DHHS Has Release RFP for New Hampshire Rapid Response Access Point

RFP-2021-DBH-01-BEHAV

This Request for Proposals (RFP) is published to solicit proposals for the provision of a centralized crisis operations center to be known as the New Hampshire Rapid Response Access Point, to receive telephone calls and act as the centralized triage center for mental health and/or substance use disorders crises. The selected Vendor will coordinate with regional crisis services, use the Crisis Now tool kit, develop a Rapid Response training curriculum, train the Rapid Response workforce, and provide data collection services to promote consistency and quality.

LEARN MORE

NH Providers Association 100 North Main Street, Suite 400 Concord, NH 03301 603-541-7013 | info@nhproviders.org www.nhproviders.org

This email was sent to kiri@nhproviders.org by info@nhproviders.org

powered by MemberClicks